
Next Sunday Volunteers  
 

Greeters Kendra & Violet Smale 
 and Matt Shuma 
Liturgist  Chris Bivins 
Acolytes Sarah McPherson & 
 Natalia Welle 
Ushers  Tom, Eric, Debbie, & 
 Lizzie Renier  
Fellowship Lynn Huebbe 
Flowers The Paulson Family 

  

Please consider giving 
flowers for our services.  
The sign-up sheet is in 
our Family Life Center 
near the Webster Ave. 

doors.  

 

 
    

 

 TODAY Tom Vincent &  
  Barb Williams 
 Monday Rex Mehlberg &  
  Lucas Planert    
    Tuesday Allan Pagel 
 Wednesday Brian Dorn 
 Friday Brooke Pahl & 
  Patricia Welle 
 Saturday Sandra Birchfield  
 Next Sunday Jack Paulson      

The last time we took a good look at our churchôs direction was in 2015, Weôve 
planted remarkable seeds such as our Agape Dinners, Vacation Bible School, and 
De Pere Christian Outreach Christmas Store. 
 

Over the past six months, our Session has 
prayed, studied, and debated our future        
direction and has come up with a common 
theme - GROW. 
 

Over the next three years weôre going to      
concentrate on three things: growing our    
membership and defining what it means to be a 
member of FUPC; creating a pipeline of skilled 
leaders within the church; and examining our staffing model to fit the needs of our 
growing congregation. 
 

For our ministries, Session will be concentrating on providing direction and goals. 
For our members, some things will stay the same, and some things will change. Our 
Ruling Elders look forward to leading and representing our church family on this   
exciting journey. Letôs all look forward to seeing how FUPC can GROW!  
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Youth Coffee Shop 
Bake Sale 

*Next Sunday 
before & after church 

 

TODAY (5/12)     * Happy Motherôs Day... 
 8:30 am  Sunday School Classes (various)  
   & Choir Rehearsal (Music Room)  
 9:00 am  Special Music Rehearsal  
 9:45 am  Worship Service (Sanctuary) 
 10:45 am   Coffee Fellowship (Family Life Center) 
 12:30 pm  I.C.P. Worship (Rooms  9, 10, & 12/13) 
 4:00 pm  Sunday Bike Ride (Green Isle Park) 
 

Monday (5/13)    
 6:00 pm  Finance Meeting (Koinonia Lounge) 
 6:30 pm  Deacons Meeting (Room 11)  
 

Tuesday (5/14)   * Weekly Newsletter deadline...     
 10:00 am  Presby Seekers (Koinonia Lounge) 
 6:30 pm  New Members Class (Koinonia Lounge) 
   & Handbell Rehearsal (Music Room)  
 
Wednesday (5/15)   
    8:30 am  De Pere Christian Outreach (Library) 
 9:30 am  Esther Circle (Koinonia Lounge) 
   
Thursday (5/16)      
 9:00 am  Private Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 
 10:00 am  Thursday Prayer Group (Prayer Room) 
 6:30 pm  Private Program (Sanctuary) 
 7:00 pm  I.C.P. Worship (Rooms 12/13) 
 

Friday (5/17)     * Office closedé 
 9:00 am  Funeral (Sanctuary & Koinonia Lounge) 
 

Next Sunday (5/19)  * Youth Coffee Shop Bake Sale! 
 8:30 am  Sunday School Classes (various)  
   & Choir Rehearsal (Music Room)  
 9:45 am  Worship Service (Sanctuary) 
 10:45 am  Congregational Meeting (Sanctuary) 
 11:00 am   Coffee Fellowship (Family Life Center) 
 12:30 pm  I.C.P. Worship (Rooms  9, 10, & 12/13) 
 4:00 pm  Sunday Bike Ride (G.B. East High School) 
       TBA   Church Softball Game (Cornerstone Park) 
 6:00 pm  JAM/CORE End-of-Year Cookout &  
   Service project  

Coming Up This Week  

Weôve enjoyed music from Jesus Christ Superstar, The 
Sound of Music, and The Man of La Mancha during recent    
weeks in a unique exploration of specific biblical concepts.     
ñHopeò is a central theme found throughout the Old and          

New Testaments. This morning weôll find 
strength for our own journey of hope      
looking through the lens of the musical Les          
Miserables. As people of faith, we do not lose hope because we 
have Godôs own promise that He will never forsake us. Hope gives 
us the strength to finish the race and the ability to trust that God 
will bring us home.  Menõs Club Brat Sale 

* Memorial Weekend 
May 25, 26, 27 

11am - 1pm 



Vacation Bible School 2019 - ROAR! - is set for July 21 
through 25, but the time to plan is now. Online registration is 
available on our church website at www.firstunitedpc.org. As an 
extra incentive, the first ten families to register will win a FREE 
CD of the music from ROAR!  Weôre also seeking lots of adult 
and teen volunteers to help make the magic happen. Contact 
Meggan Farwell to join the team or learn more.   

After another great crowd in May, weôre excited to announce that our 
Agape Dinner Team plans to continue with some lighter meals each 
month throughout the summer! Please take a tag or two from the 
Agape Donation Board in the Family Life Center to donate supplies 
(or cash to buy them) for our June meal. Thanks for helping our church 
family share the love with our community each month.  

Donôt monkey around - join the fun on todayôs Sunday Bike Ride! Youôre invited to 
meet at Green Isle Park in Allouez this afternoon at 4pm and ride 
along the East River Trail. Rides usually last about an hour at a 
pace decided by those who join in each week. The locations will 
rotate through the summer. Find the full schedule at 
www.firstunitedpc.org or contact Becky Nyberg at 920-606-6438 for 
more information. Enjoy some fun summer exercise.  
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Sunday School 

8:30am 
 

Worship Service 

9:45am 
 

Coffee Fellowship 

10:45am 
 

ƸƸƺƺ 
 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday 
9am - 1pm  

Friday - closed 

More Stuff You Should Knowé 

 

À Do you have something special to share? Our 
annual Talent Show will return on Saturday, June 1 
as a youth fundraiser. Watch for details on how you 
can join the fun either on stage or in the audience. 
 

À Our Presby Seekers for retired folks and friends 
will meet this Tuesday at 10am. The special guest 
will be Becky Nyberg, Certified Health Education 
Specialist from Brown County Public Health, who will 
share some helpful information about fighting heart 
disease, diabetes, and other heath issues. 
 

À Next Sunday there will be a brief Congregational 
Meeting following worship for the purpose of electing 
a new class of Ruling Elders and Deacons to begin 
serving in September. Hope you will join us. 
 

À Weôre down to the final week of the Presbyterian 
Women Used Book Sale. Find lots of great choices 
in the Family Life Center through next Sunday!  
 

À Do you love softball? Our Church Softball 
League will begin playing next Sunday, and we 
need some players to join our church team. Contact 
Troy Gutzman at 920-241-9722 and join the fun 
even if you canôt be there every week! 
 

À Church Library Search: Weôre looking for the 
book Cancer - Now What? by Kenneth C. Haugk. 
The book is out, but the check-out card wasnôt 
signed. Some else is requesting the book, so a 
prompt return would be appreciated. Thank you.  
 

À JOSHUA Updates: You can support the work of 
JOSHUA on Monday by eating at Pizza Ranch 
(2206 Main St.). A percentage of each order plus tips 
and donations will go to the organization. Also, 
youôre invited to a JOSHUA presentation            
called ñLocked Out: A Conversation about Mass              
Incarcerationò on Tuesday at 5pm at UWGB        
University Union, Room 1965. 

Are you interested in becoming an official member of our church     

family? Youôre invited to our next New Member Class coming      

this Tuesday at 6:30pm. Contact Pastor Luke Farwell or Steve 

Warner (warner@new.rr.com) for more information. 

Our Weekly Prayer Group is preparing a unique prayer booklet for     
members and visitors. Youôre encouraged to submit a favorite prayer by 
May 31. You can email it to the office or drop it off at the office or in the   
collection plate. Names will not be published. The hope is that this booklet 
may help you begin a conversation with God when the time is right. 

While our wonderful music groups take a summer break beginning 
Memorial Day weekend, itôs your chance to share your gift of music.  
If youôd like to enhance our worship, contact Andy Parks or Julie 
Mackey to reserve a date. The schedule usually fills up quickly, so 
donôt delay. You can find the master list in our Music Room.  
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